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PIR is a public park, not a homeless camp ground. Car enthusiests spend alot of money at PIR and
have the right to know them and their familys are safe when using PIR. This is just a way to
sweep.the problem under the rug. Crack down on illegal activities and hold them accountable, thats
what is needed. Hand up, not hand outs....... Portland is a garbage dump and elected people are
allowing it to continue to happen. Time for change!
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